
MEETING CANCELLED 
 

February 1, 2021 Parks & Recreation Commission Meeting 
 
To be cautious of what could be a potential procedural issue brought about by last 
Friday, January 29th being a County furlough day and no physical posting of the agenda 
at 701 Ocean Street - we are canceling the February 1st Parks Commission meeting. As 
a result of this cancellation, we are going to have a Special Meeting on Monday, 
February 8th at 7 pm. A formal announcement of the February 8th Special Meeting will 
be posted later this week with the agenda packet. 
 
Thank you for your understanding. 
 


